The same organisations present during the 1999 meeting ( ISBC, WAHO, UET, WBFSH, FEI) with also ECAHO were represented to this second international meeting.

They decided to simplify the format of the UELN to a 15 characters number. To check this new format, please read the description page. 

This decision has been taken in order to keep only elements of pure identification in the UELN. The year of birth and the breed code were suppressed.

They decided to submit this format to the European commission (September 2000) to define the life number requested in the decision 2000/68 of the commission.

